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Question 
 
Senator MASON—As I say, if you can bring in some examples, Mr McDonald, that would be 
terrific. I will move now to other promotional products. Contract 178611 is $50,000 from Chilli 
Promotions Pty Ltd. What type of products do they make? 
Mr McDonald—I do not know. Have you got any more detail? 
Senator MASON—I do not. It says ‘business administration services, 7 July 2008 to 30 June 
2009’. All I want to know is what sort of products they have. 
Mr McDonald—I will take that on notice if I can, Senator. I do not have that detail. 
 
 
Answer 
 
Safe Work Australia has provided the following response. 
 
In 2008, the Australian Safety and Compensation Council (ASCC) endorsed the Office of the 
ASCC contracting with Chilli Promotions to provide a number of products, e.g. post it notes, 
rulers and pens, to raise awareness of occupational health and safety as part of Safe Work 
Australia Week, which was held in October 2008. 


